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      Burglaries 

   004th
 District (South Chicago) 

 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the South Chicago (004th) District of recent 
residential burglaries that have occurred in January.  In these incidents, offender(s) 
forcibly entered apartments and residence, and took personal property.  
 
Location of Incidents: 

• 7800 Block of South Coles Avenue, Monday, January 2, 2017 

• 2500 Block of East 78th Street, Wednesday, January 4, 2017 

• 7700 Block of South Saginaw Avenue, Friday, January 6, 2017 

• 7700 Block of South Kingston Avenue, Monday,  January 9, 2017 

• 7700 Block of South Essex Avenue, Tuesday, January 10, 2017 

• 7700 Block of South Essex Avenue, Thursday, January 12, 2017 

• 7500 Block of South Saginaw Avenue, Friday, January 13, 2017 
  
Safety Tips:  

• Secure all windows and doors to your residence. 

• Ensure apartment main entry doors are locked and secure. 

• Consider the installation of an alarm or surveillance system. 

• Keep gates locked and yard fences secure. 

• Keep a record of serial numbers for your electronics. 

• Notify a neighbor, friend, or relative, if you are planning to be out of town 

• Be aware of this situation and alert neighbors in the area about this crime. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 
 

 If you have any information about this incident,  
Please call Area South Detective Division at (312)747-8273  

Reference RD#: JA-101997, JA-104409, JA-108998, JA-108841, 
 JA-113382, JA-112906, JA-117008 


